
2060 Wabash - Historic Commission Application

NARRATIVE:
This proposal is for the new construction of a detached 2-story garage + accessory dwelling unit located in the 
Corktown Historic District. The existing new home was built on site in 2019 and was previously approved by the 
HDC. The proposed garage will implement the same materials as the existing home using painted wood 
shiplap siding, black window frames and large format windows, with the difference of a flat roof rather than a 
slope. In the future, the roof may hold solar panels, but will remain predominately hidden by the roof parapet. 
The 1-bedroom dwelling unit shall connect to the back parking area by a stair entry door sheltered by an 
angular roof overhang that mimics the existing house’s side entry overhang.

DESCRIPTION:
The existing gravel lot currently houses 4 parking spaces at the back alley. Two of these spaces shall be 
converted into a garage and the accessory dwelling unit will provide much needed additional income to support 
the owner, to increase density in the neighborhood, and contribute to the value of land and beautification of the 
site. 

APPROVAL ITEMS:

• new construction of garage + accessory dwelling unit (above)
• new construction of proposed 6’ high cmu privacy wall (covered with ivy) @ back parking

PRODUCTS:
all products have been previously used in the main house. 

• 5” shiplap wood horizontal siding (painted the same color as the house)
• windows (Jeldwen Siteline Clad in black) - previously approved by commission
• Roofing (not observable from street) - TPO membrane (white) w/ Solar Panels (in the future)
• Privacy Wall - Conventional CMU block w/ Virginia Creeper Ivy


